
 

 

 
 

 
Dear members of the TC 9.5 Fan Club, 
 

Please find below the latest news related to TC 9.5. 

 

Late but we hope not too late the minutes of our last TC meeting in 
Prishtina are attached . 

 
If you know some colleagues interested to will join the TC 9.5 Fan club 
pls. send us the following info: 
  
Title    Name   Address   City   Country   email   phone    Fax    URL 

   
For: our next event “ IFAC World Congress” July 2023 in Yokohama  
(Japan), July 9 – 14. 2023 our TC is working very well. For further 
information, please visit https://www.ifac2023.org/.     
If you have submitted one or more contributions and have also reviewed 
papers - Many thanks. 
 
According to our information many of our members will not attend the 
World Congress. 
 
Therefore our next TC Meeting will take place virtual before the Congress 
in June 2023. On this we have to discuss the future of our TC as well as 
we have to decide on TECIS 2024. Think a little bit on applications 
Your ideas and suggestions are always welcomed. 
 

Meet you unfortunately only virtual in June 2023 
. 
Vienna, 20 02.2023        
 
Peter (Kopacek) & Julia (Linert) 
   
 
 
 


